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The theme of this Sunday’s readings can be       
summarised in two words: Happiness and Trust. 
Looking for happiness has always been at the core 
of people’s preoccupations.  
 
In the First Reading, (Jeremiah 17: 5-8)              
Jeremiah tells his audience that they need to make 
a clear choice: they either trust only in people, or 
only in God. With striking images from nature, 
Jeremiah contrasts dry, wild wastelands with a 
luxurious tree growing by the waterside.  
 
Using similar imagery, the Psalm (Psalm 1) 
makes the same point: trusting in the Lord will 
bring happiness. It starts with a ‘beatitude’ which 
is also at the core of the Gospel, this year read in 
Luke’s version.  
 
Luke’s Beatitudes are shorter than those in        
Matthew’s Gospel (Luke 6: 17, 20-26), and also 
include warnings for those who have made the 
wrong choices: ‘Alas for you …’  
 
For Paul in the Second Reading (1 Corinthians 
15: 12, 16-20), it is Christ’s      resurrection which 
is the source of our hopes and happiness. If he had 
not risen, we would have remained the most          
unfortunate of all people. So our prayer this week 
may well centre around the choices we have made, 
do make, and will make, as we try to find happi-
ness – not just for ourselves, but also for those 
around us or for the world at large. We can per-
haps also ask the Lord for greater trust in him. 
 

Opening Prayer 
O God, who teach us that you abide 

in hearts that are just and true, 
grant that we may be so fashioned by your grace 

as to become a dwelling pleasing to you. 

Newsletter Article 8 – Sunday 13th       
February 
Following a busy few weeks of Synodal activity, 
there is now a period of calm. This is very timely. 
Bishop Richard has the time he needs to consider 
all the responses he has received from         
throughout the diocese. He has to discern the key 
messages that he is being given and get ready to 
share them with all the other dioceses in England 
and Wales. He will also share his thoughts with 
our diocese in an online presentation at 7:30pm 
on Wednesday 9th March. We are currently        
exploring whether we can show this live in our 
Church Hall. 
Here at St Joseph’s, we have time to reflect on 
how our discussions have gone and what the       
implications might be for our Parish. As                 
expected, discussions extended beyond the        
immediate scope of this Synod and some of the 
issues raised are ones over which we have no       
direct control. However, several interesting       
suggestions were made about possible                    
improvements that we could make in our Parish. 
You can get a flavour of these suggestions by 
reading the final Synod newsletter, available to 
download on the Parish website. Fr Bill is now 
considering all the outcomes from our Synod       
discussion groups and will decide on the best way 
to proceed. 
One of the central themes of this Synod is who 
makes up the Church and what roles do we all 
play. In our Parish, we need to find ways to          
become even more inclusive and support each 
other to fulfil the unique mission given to each of 
us by God. Whatever Fr Bill decides to do, our 
Parish can only thrive if we all commit to playing 
our part. 
Thank you to everyone who has taken an interest 
in the Synod so far. Although our formal                 
involvement as a parish has now finished, the 
Synodal process goes on. Please continue to take 
an interest and pray for its success. 
Chris Donovan (synod@st-josephs-ep-
som.org.uk) 
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DATE  MASS INTENTION 

Sat 12 Feb  5.30pm    Cheryl Sequeira RIP 

Sun 13 Feb Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 10.30am 
5.30pm 

Birthday Thanksgiving 
Gordon Smith RIP 

Mon 14 Feb Feast of Ss Cyril, Monk, and Methodius, 
Bishop 

 10.00am  People of the Parish 
Martin and Tessie Wright RIP 

Tue 15 Feb 
10.00am   Charlie and Hannah Williams RIP 

Wed 16 Feb 10.00am Anthony O’Shea RIP 
Intentions 0f Roy and Margaret 
Amer, Lizzie, Roy and Nancy 

Thu 17 Feb 10.00am Josephine and Arthur Brown RIP 
and Family 

Fri 18 Feb 10.00am Bheenick and Baya Families – In 
Thanksgiving 

Sat 19 Feb 5.30pm Mr and Mrs Mascarenhas RIP 

Sun 20 Feb Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 10.30am 

5.30pm 
Achilles Fernando RIP 
Deceased Members of the Whiteley 
Family 
 
 

GIFT AID STATEMENTS 2020 - 2021 
Your GiftAid tax statements are now ready for collection at 
the church. If you are unable to collect in person, please 
email the office at giftaid@st-josephs-epsom.org.uk and 
we will post it to you. 
 
 
 

Our Prayers are asked for all those 
who are ill:  

Frances Walsh, Merlyn Soares, Anne 
Schifano, Peter Galipeau, Emma Lee, 

Ian Watts, Steve Lee, Melitona          
Leander, Vanessa Tuff, Susan 

McCrory, Francis McCrory, Anita 
Hully, Joseph Poku, Angela Brett, 

Bob and Maria Adams, Kay Pledge, 
Jean Childs, Anna Dubinina,            

Ann O’Brien and  Jonathan Wilkins. 

PRAYER FOR THE SYNOD 
We stand before You, Holy Spirit, 

as we gather together in Your name. 
 

With You alone to guide us,  
make Yourself at home in our hearts; 

Teach us the way we must go 
and how we are to pursue it. 

 
We are weak and sinful; 

do not let us promote disorder. 
Do not let ignorance lead us down the wrong path 

nor partiality influence our actions. 
 

Let us find in You our unity 
so that we may journey together to eternal life 

and not stray from the way of truth 
and what is right. 

 
All this we ask of You, 

who are at work in every place and time,  
in the communion of the Father and the Son,  

forever and ever. Amen. 

BEREAVEMENT CAFÉ 
Are you struggling with bereavement or loss? 
Would it help to talk to someone? We have    
bereavement supporters trained to listen,      
support and accompany people experiencing 
grief. Call Theresa Park on 07867 625291 or 
why not come along, or bring a friend/family 
member, and meet us at our regular monthly 
bereavement café. The next time we meet will 
be on Monday 21 February at 10-30 a.m. in the 
Lady Chapel. A warm welcome awaits you. 
 

Good News we will be resuming Tea 

and Coffee Mornings after Sunday 

morning Mass! 
 

We invite you to join us in the hall after 

the 10.30 Mass on Sunday 13th February. 

It’s a chance to celebrate again the        

simple pleasure of meeting for a relaxed 

chat over a tea or coffee. 

We look forward to welcoming you all. 
 

 
 

Communion to the House Bound 
 

Do you know a Parishioner who is house bound or 
in a care home and unable to get to Mass?  Would 
they like to receive Holy Communion from a Eucha-
ristic Minister in their home, on a regular basis? 
We believe there must be a number of previously 
regular mass goers who are now unable to leave 
the house who would like to receive Holy Com-
munion.  Please contact the Parish Office and let us 
know who they are so that we can arrange this. 

 



  

Parish Finances and Offertory 
Easiest ways to contribute to offertory:  
Standing order: Please set these up directly with your bank. The parish bank account details are as fol-
lows:  
account name: RCD A&B St Joseph’s Epsom; sort code: 40-05-20; account number: 71076221. Bank refer-
ence: your name, along with “GA” if you are a member of our Gift Aid scheme. (If you aren’t yet a Gift Aider, 
please do join the scheme! See below.) 
 
Via the Diocese website: visit www. abdiocese.org.uk and click the red “Donate” button in the top right 
corner, then under “Parish Giving” select “Epsom”. 
Gift Aid If you are a taxpayer, please join our Gift Aid scheme. This will boost the value of your donation by 
25% at no cost to you. Simply fill in the Gift Aid Form (https://st-josephs-epsom.org.uk/giftAidForm2020.pdf) and 
return it to the parish office (by email is fine). Hard copies available in the narthex.  
Many thanks for your support. 

 

World Day of Prayer Friday 4th 
March at 10:30 a.m. 

This year our celebration of the World Day of 
Prayer is at Christ Church, Christ Church Road, 
Epsom Common.  The Theme, ‘I know the plans 
I have for You’ was written by women of          
England, Wales and Northern Ireland.   
 
Representatives of all the Christian Churches in 
Epsom will participate in the service.  Please come 
and support this annual ecumenical service which 
is for everyone.  Refreshments will be served after 
the service.  
 

PARISH OPENING HOURS 
MONDAY, WEDNESDAY AND FRIDAY  

8.30A.M. – 2.30P.M. 
THURSDAY 

8.30A.M. – 12.30P.M. 

 ADoRE Online spiritual mini-retreat 
morning 

 
February 26th 10.00a.m. – 13.00p.m. with Mass,       
Adoration, Reflections, Praise, Talk, Prayer and      
Discussison Theme. “Holy is your name” – we care 
called to be holy as God is holy. 
Our special guest speaker is Kristina Cooper, for-
mer editor of Good News Catholic charismatic re-
newal magazine and now on the rnewal team in 
Southwark Diocese.  Please register for the Zoom 
Meeting in     advance at bit.ly/ADOREFEB2022 
 

PILGRIMAGE TO KNOCK SHRINE, IRELAND 
Fully escorted Pilgrimage to Knock Shrine, Ireland, cel-
ebrating the feast of St. Patrick.  14th March 
2022.  Ã699.00 per person sharing.  Price includes 
flight with 10kg hand luggage, all transfers, 4 nightsô in 
Knock House Hotel with full board.  All entertainment 
and excursions included. Lunches on days out. Wheel-
chair accessible rooms. Single room                 supple-
ment Ã100.  Contact Patricia on 01268 762 278 or 
07740 175557 or email knockpilgrim-
ages@gmail.com.  Knock Pilgrimages is a member of 
the Travel Trust Association and is fully protected by 
ATOL T7613. 

 

LOURDES PILGRIMAGE ï                                 
SECOND COLLECTION 12 /13 FEBRUARY 

Bishop Richard has written asking for our support to 
the Appeal Collection for the Lourdes Pilgrimage in 
2022.  You will find envelopes in the Atrium for your 
contributions, or alternatively you can donate using 
the contactless payment machines in the Church.   
You can also donate by visiting the Arundel & 
Brighton Diocesan Lourdes Pilgrimage website ad-
dress https://www.abdiocese.org.uk/lourdes/home 
and follow the instructions. 
If you have any questions call the A&B Lourdes     
Pilgrimage Office on 01403 740110. 
Thank you in advance for any contributions you are 
able to make. 

New Beginnings 

New Beginnings is for anyone suffering a divorce, 
separation or broken relationship. Its aim is to help 
people to come to terms with the past and make a 
fresh start in a friendly and supportive  atmosphere. 
The group begins in person on Thursday, 24             
February at 7.45 pm. It is free, lasts 10 weeks, and 
is open to everyone. For more information, or if you 
wish to come, please call Colin on 07855 245 619 
or new.beginnings@blueyonder.co.uk 
www.saintpauls.co.uk/newbeginnings 
 

MARMALADE  

The Creative Ladies are busy again!  Please, if you 

have any clean Bonne Maman jars, could you kindly 

bring them to Church and put them in the box in the 

Narthex.  We will be selling in a few weeks’ time. 

Thank you 
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Contact Us: 
Email: office@st-josephs-epsom.org.uk 

Telephone: 01372 723573 

EXPLORER SCOUTS 
 

 
 

Congratulations to Explorer Scout Sean Munro, age 
15, who has won a place to represent St Joseph’s 
Scouts in Korea at the World Scout Jamboree in the 
summer of 2023.  He will be supported by the Scout 
Group but from now he will be fully engaged with a 
county-based development and fund-raising             
programme to prepare him for the trip of a lifetime. 

Are you using all your talents? 
St Joseph’s is recruiting readers for all the      
weekend masses to reduce the commitment on 
the current team of readers.    
 
We are particularly keen to have some younger 
members of the congregation using their talents 
and taking part in the liturgy.  Breeda Walsh, one 
of the current readers, has offered to spend time 
helping the new volunteer readers to prepare              
adequately for the task.   
 
If you would like to answer this call, please let the 
office know ASAP by email, office@st-josephs-
epsom.org.uk.  Phone:01372 723573 or drop a 
note into the office so that we can arrange a      
suitable time for all to prepare with Breeda and 
practice using the microphone. There will also be 
a printed set of guidelines to help you. 
 
 
 
 

Thinking of teaching? 
Teach SouthEast provides school-based Initial Teacher 
Training in both primary and secondary schools with a 
partnership of over 30 schools in the Surrey area. We 
pride ourselves on nurturing our trainees throughout 
their training. We have recently undergone an Ofsted in-
spection and Teach SouthEast was rated as an outstand-
ing ITT provider in all areas of the inspection.   

¶ Do you want new challenges every day in a thor-
oughly rewarding career? 

¶ Do you want to play an integral part in shaping a 
child’s future? 

¶ Do you want to inspire a lifelong passion for 
learning? 

If so, and you have a degree, teaching could be the career 
for you.   
For further information:  

¶ Contact Claire Brown on c.brown@xavier-
cet.org.uk   

¶ Visit our website: www.teachsoutheast.co.uk 

¶ Watch Teach SouthEast’s promotional video 
about our Initial Teacher Training (ITT) 
programmes: https://youtu.be/q4oBj6AKSdw 

 

FOODBANK UPDATE 
We are so grateful to all of our wonderful supporters; 
every donation makes a difference!  You have helped 
us to feel 595 people in January 2022, including 256 
children.  This week urgently needed items include: 
 

- Chocolate spread; Long-life sponge 
puddings; Powdered milk; 

- Adult toothbrushes; Female and Male 
deodorant; Hair conditioner; 

- Baby wipes; Children's toothpaste 0-2 & 6+ 
 
We also need: 

- Chocolate biscuit bars (penguin, club etc);  
- Snack size chocolates for kids (freddo, 

buttons etc); Instant mash, Long-life fruit 
juice; Tinned potatoes; Spaghetti in sauce; 

- Brown sauce; Pasta sauce; Dried pasta in 
sauce; custard; crisps for adults and children 

- Dog food ï wet and dry please 

- Tea; Squash, Tampons. 
 

Finally, with the increase in energy prices, we are also 
asking for donations of new hot water bottles.  Boiling 
a kettle costs a lot less than heating one                         
radiator.  Food and fuel poverty are so closely related 
we know that many people need help.  Thank you. 

ADoRE Confidential Prayer for Healing 
ADoRE is offering confidential prayer for healing by 
telephone ï please phone (not Text) 07579 824523 
Monday to Friday 10.00a.m. ï 4.00p.m. and leave 
ONLY name and number.   
Experienced prayer ministers will pray with you         
confidentially for healing of physical, emotional and 
spiritual problems. 
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